MARITIME

ELECTRIC

A FORTIS COMPANY

September 25, 2024

RE-=IVED
SEP 25 ZUZL

The Island ITL\J'IEQI
Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission and Appeals Commi4éion
PO Box 577

Charlottetown PE C1A 7L1

Dear Commissioners:

In Order UE22-04, paragraph 2, the Commission ordered the Company to file the next Open
Access Transmission Tariff ("OATT” or “tariff’) update on or before October 1, 2024. The
Company is hereby requesting a 30-day extension on the October 1, 2024 for the reasons set out
herein.

A key input to the application is the 2023 Cost Allocation Study (“CAS” or "study”). The Company’s
expert engaged to complete the study just finalized the CAS earlier this week. While the Company
has been working on the OATT application congruently with finalizing the study, the Company
respectfully requests an extension to October 31, 2024 to allow sufficient time for review to ensure
the proposed updates to the tariff accurately reflect the changes in costs to supply the services
offered through the OATT.

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 902-629-3641.
Yours truly,
MARITIME ELECTRIC

Hlowa (Ciockot

Gloria Crockett
Director, Regulatory and Financial Planning
GCcC22
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